

The last four years the Foundation has been active in preparing for the implementation one of its most ambitious project - the creation of the Medical Center of diagnosis and rehabilitation, which is very essential to prevent disease and maintain health.

On 3 November, was scheduled meeting in The Lviv City Council. We planned solve the issue of allocation of land under the facility. It meeting was moved to the driving term in the fourth time. Mayor not changed Opinion about our problem.

About the course of the session and the subsequent events we will inform in the "News" section.